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The BACW’s Bidding Commission hereby present questions made by companies with their respective 

answers.  

 

REMARK: The questions presented in this “Questions and Answers” shall be numbered as they are 

received by the Bidding Commission and may not match the numbering provided by the companies. 

Therefore, the Bidding Commission has answered previous questions on July 6, 2017, July 25, 2017, July 

26, 2017, and July 28, 2017, July 31, 2017 and August 3, 2017 and they are published on BACW’s 

website. 

 

122. Question - Item 6 of IFB: Shall the content and all documents of the envelopes be in English? If 

documents are in Portuguese, shall they be translated into English? Shall the documents originated from 

countries which are not Brazil or USA be notarized and apostilled? Please confirm that documents 

originated from Brazil may be presented in certified copies without the need to have them apostilled. 

 

Answer – In accordance with item 30.18 of the IFB, the documents shall be presented in English. If the 

presented document is a private document it won’t be required to be notarized, however, if the 

document presented is a public document in another language that is not English,  it shall be notarized 

and apostilled.  

 

123. Question - On item 3.3.3 of the basic design, it is mentioned that the aircraft shall have capacity 

to transport up to 6 pax. However, it was not mentioned if the seats shall have the same size and level of 

comfort, or different standard could be used, provided all of them comply with applicable regulatory 

rules.  Could BACW please provide clarification?  

 

Answer – All the seats must have the same size and level of comfort. 

 

Furthermore, the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission appreciates the question, and stands available to 

clarify and explain any doubts or concerns in order to increase the BID quality. Any questions or 

concerns must be submitted to con@cabw.org 

 

Note: This information has been made available at BACW website in the publishing for the related 

Bidding Process. http://www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations.html  
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